
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Invitation to Participate in 
National ShaDO Week! 

 

Want to know what it is like to be a medical student?  
SIGN UP TO SHADOW AN OSTEOPATHIC MEDICAL STUDENT! 
 

Who:     Any student interested in exploring osteopathic medicine 
Where:  An Osteopathic Medical College near you!* 
When:   April 20-24, 2015 (*Specific dates chosen by medical school.   

 *Dates & locations subject to availability!)                                                    
 

Pre-medical student registration will open February 26, 2015 at: 
www.studentdo.org/presoma 

 
Registration is non-refundable $5 for Pre-SOMA Members and $10 for non-members. 

  
To become a Pre-SOMA member, visit www.studentdo.org/presoma and click Join Now  

Make sure to be logged-in when you register for the reduced price! 

 
Pre-SOMA’s Mission: National Pre-SOMA strives to educate pre-medical students on osteopathic 
medicine and helps them in pursuing osteopathic medicine as a career choice. 

 
We encourage you to learn more about the Student Osteopathic Medical Association and our  

co-sponsor, The American Association of Colleges of Osteopathic Medicine.    
                                                  

Questions?  Contact us at: presoma@studentdo.com 
 
 
Like us on Facebook! 
Follow us on Twitter! 

Save the Date! 
 

#DiscoverDO 
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